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International Pickleball Federation Annual General Meeting and Election Announced  

 

Chevy Chase, Maryland, USA – Feb 2, 2024 – The International Pickleball Federation, Inc. 

(IPF) is proud to announce the Annual General Meeting (AGM) will be held on March 8 – 10, 

2024. Please mark your calendars for this important event. The AGM will be held virtually in an 

online Zoom conference. Login credentials will be provided to all approved registered attendees. 

Please register at https://form.jotform.com/240322631556147 or  

 

The AGM on Friday, March 8, and Saturday, March 9, will be held in two identical AM and PM 

sessions lasting 4 hours. AM sessions will start at 7:30 AM (IST) PM sessions will start at 7:30 

PM (IST). The final session on March 10th will be one session. The schedule for each day will 

be:  

• Friday, March 8 – Proposed new Bylaws, operations, and policy review. 

• Saturday, March 9 – IP Consortium Report 2024 – 2032 

• Sunday, March 10 – Election Results and Installation of New Officers 

Nominations for the office of 1st Vice President, 2nd Vice President and Secretary are open. 

Please apply at https://form.jotform.com/240322490809151 or 

 

Nominations will close on Monday, February 12, 2024. Additional details of the AGM will also 

be announced shortly. If you would like to volunteer at the AGM, please contact Karen Long 

below.  

Title: Karen Long, Secretary 

Email address: secretary@theipf.org  
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